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DELEGAT GROUP LIMITED - EARTHQUAKES UPDATE
NO SIGNIFICANT DAMAGE REPORTED FROM RECENT EARTHQUAKES

Following the recent earthquake activity Delegat Group Limited advises that no significant
damage to buildings, tank storage facilities or winemaking and viticulture infrastructure has
been reported at any of its sites based on visual inspactions. No inventory has bean lost
and normal operalions confinue uninterrupted. As a precautionary measure structural
engineers will be engaged o undertake further assessments in due course,
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